
    
 

						PATRONAGE	OF	THE	MOTHER	OF	GOD	
	 BYZANTINE	CATHOLIC	CHURCH	-	BALTIMORE	
1260	Stevens	A	venue,	Arbutus,	MD	21227-2644	

www.patronagechurch.com	/	Facebook:	Patronagechurch	
patronage.church@gmail.com	

 
Pastor:		Reverend	Serhii	Deiak																		Deacon:		Anthony	Kotlar	
frserhiipatronagechurch@gmail.com						kotlar@alum.mit.edu	
Cell:	(240)	644-2661																																				Cantor:		Michael	Kulka	
Office:	(410)	247-4936	 																														Cantor:		Joseph	Kotlar	

_______________________________________________________________________________________________	
Patronage	Church	at	Abingdon:		
Church	of	St.	Francis	(Stone	Chapel)		
1450	Abingdon	Road,	Abingdon,	MD	21009	
Contact:		Deacon	Anthony	and	Theresa	Kotlar:		410-734-6973	
Next	Liturgy:		Sunday,	July	4th	at	3pm	
	
Patronage	Church	at	Hagerstown: 
St.	Ann	Catholic	Church			
1525	Oak	Hill	Ave.,	Hagerstown,	MD	21742	
Contact:		Adam	and	Lauren	Myers:		301-791-0930	
Next	Liturgy:		Saturday,	July	3rd	at	10am	

	
DIVINE	LITURGY	-	PATRONAGE	CHURCH	

 
									Date	 			Time	 Service	 Intention	

Sunday					
	6.27.2021	

			8:45am	
			9:00am							

Matins	
Divine	Liturgy		

In	Memory	of:		+Fr.	Conan	Timoney	
Requested	by:		Sean	Albert	

					Tuesday	
				6.29.2021	

			9:00am	
				

							Divine	Liturgy			
		Sts.	Peter	and	Paul							

In	Memory	of:		+Fr.	Conan	Timoney	
Requested	by:		Sean	Albert	

Friday	
7.2.2021	

			6:00pm	
	

							Divine	Liturgy	
													Slavonic	

In	Memory	of:		+Fr.	Conan	Timoney	
Requested	by:		Sean	Albert		

Sunday	
					7.4.2021	

	11:00am				
	11:15am			

													Matins	
							Divine	Liturgy	

For	the	Believers	of	Patronage	Church	

This	is	the	5th	Sunday	After	Pentecost.	
Propers	begin	on	page	141,	Tone	4.	

                       
Slava	Isusu	Christu!		Slava	na	viki!		Glory	to	Jesus	Christ!		Glory	forever!	

PRAYER	INTENTIONS	–	PLEASE	REMEMBER	IN	PRAYER:		Our parishioners, the founders of our parish, 
our benefactors, those who are sick, those who cannot make it to church, also: Fr. Serhii and his family, Keiko 
Suseck, Arlene Duda, Clara Valeika, Caroline Belensky, Nancy Erdek, Kay Dinko, Andy Turian, Doris Ruszin, Anne 
Gupman, Joseph and Marie Repasi, Anna Martin, Marge Dulina, Paul Ruszin, Sr., Georgianna Kostak, Betty 
Rankin, Greg Rudy, Kyra McAnally, Clyde Wood, and all service men and women throughout the world.				

 
May	our	Lord	Jesus	Christ,	the	Physician	and	Healer	of	souls	and	bodies,	

grant	them	peace	and	good	health	for	many	blessed	years!	
	

CONTRIBUTIONS:			6.20.2021 - $805.00     	
The maintenance of our church continues and bills still must be paid. Thank you to those who continue to support 
our church and for your dedication to our parish.  If you would like to make a donation, using our online giving 
account, please visit our church’s website for the Tithely link. “Remember then, it is the Lord, your God, who gives 
you the power to acquire wealth” (Dt. 8:18). 

2021	“SUMMER”	FOOD	FESTIVAL:		Many thanks to Mary Demyan for organizing our “Summer Food 
Festival.” Also, thank you to those who helped make our festival a success by volunteering to help make kolachi this 
past Wednesday, those that assisted with the prep work on Friday, and to the volunteers that helped on Saturday to 
cook the food, fill the festival orders, and who cleaned up afterward. We received many orders for this festival and a 
lot of positive feedback. It was a huge success! 

BYZANTEEN	RALLY	INFORMATION	AND	PREVIEW	PARTY:		Calling all ByzanTeens! Join us for a 
LIVE in-person event on Saturday, July 3, 2021. Journey to Saint Mary’s Byzantine Catholic Church in 
Nesquehoning PA, for an Independence Weekend Social. Join us as we preview the 2022 National ByzanTeen 
Rally via Zoom, enjoy lunch, play games, and discuss the upcoming Eparchy of Passaic Rally at the end of July. We 
have planned an optional train ride after the main event. We will take a scenic ride on the Lehigh Gorge Scenic 
Railway (https://www.lgsry.com) at 4:30pm. Each rider is $20.00/per ticket. A permission form is required and a 
check for $20.00/per rider should be sent to Fr. Deacon Thomas Shubeck, Saint Thomas the Apostle Byzantine 
Catholic Church, 1400 Church Street, Rahway, NJ 07065. Any questions should be emailed to Fr. Deacon Tom at: 
frdeacontom@gmail.com. 

ALTAR	SERVER	CONGRESS:		The 2021 Altar Server Congress will take place at the Carpathian Village, 
Canadensis, PA, from Sunday, August 8th to Thursday, August 12th. Registration for both altar servers and 
chaperones must be completed and submitted by July 26th. Please visit, www.eparchyofpassaic.com to 
register. If you have any questions regarding this event, please call the Chancery office at 973-890-7777. 

PASSAIC	EPARCHIAL	BYZANTEEN	RALLY:		The theme for this rally is: “Be Not Afraid: Christ Not 
Covid,” will take place at the Carpathian Village/Saint Nicholas Shrine, Cresco, PA, from July 30th – August 2nd. 
This event will be limited to 20 girls and 20 boys, ages 13-17. COVID regulations and protocols will be adhered to. If 
you have any questions about this event, please email Fr. Deacon Tom Shubeck at FrDeaconTom@gmail.com. 
You can register for this event at www.eparchyofpassaic.com. 

WELCOME	TO	OUR	PARISH:		We welcome all new visitors, to our parish family, and are happy you are joining 
us to share in the celebration of the Divine Liturgy and hope you will become an active part of our parish community.  
If you would like to be added to our parish email list, send us an email at patronage.church@gmail.com. “My house 
shall be called a house of prayer for all peoples” (Isaiah 56:7). 



    
 

THE	HEALING	EFFECT	OF	THE	MASS	AND	THE	DIVINE	LITURGY:	Most Reverend William Skurla, 
Metropolitan Archbishop of Pittsburgh, writes, “During the last year, we all have had time to reflect upon how we 
missed the in-person celebration of the Eucharist. The healing effects of the common celebration of the Eucharist 
bring healing on at least three different levels. Healing comes through the individual experience of the celebration, 
the social level of prayer for others, and the mysterious connection to the Divine.” To read his entire article, visit the 
Eparchy of Pittsburgh’s website at www.archpitt.org.	

2021	GRADUATE:		Congratulations to Genevieve McClelland for graduating from Century High School.  She 
will be attending Salve Regina University in the fall. God grant Genevieve, many Blessed years! 

EAST	TO	WEST:	A website dedicated to educating Western Christians about Eastern Catholicism - visit 
www.east2west.org for more information. 

GCU	&	SLOVAK	CATHOLIC	SOKOL	INTERNATIONAL	GOLF	TOURNAMENT	2021:		This golf 
tournament, sponsored by the GCU, will be held August 6th-8th, at Treasure Lake Golf Resort in DuBois, PA. 
Application and fee deadline for the tournament is Friday, July 9th (postmarked). Entry forms may be found on 
the GCU website, www.GCUusa.com, under events. If you have any questions or need more information, please 
contact the GCU Fraternal Communication Department at 724-495-3400, X3810. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++	
	
“To pray is to let go and let God take over” (Philippians 4:6-7).	
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 	


